
 

 
 
 

FORD COUNTY BOARD SPECIFICALLY 
FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 5, 2024 
 

 
The Finance Committee met on Wednesday, June 5, 2024, at 8:30 A.M. in the Small Courtroom in the 
Courthouse.  Roll Call showed the following in attendance: Mrs. Smith, Mr. Ferguson, and Mr. May.   
Mr. Ferguson left at 8:55 A.M.  
 
The committee met with various Elected Official/Dept. Heads to discuss their proposed FY 2025 Budget 
requests. 
 
Mr. May moved to adjourn due to a lack of a quorum, Mrs. Smith seconded it.     Voice Vote – Carried   
Meeting adjourned at 8:55 A.M.   
  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Amy Frederick 
Ford County Clerk & Recorder 


